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St Ninian’s Primary 

Aspiring to greatness. Inspired to learn.

	 17 AUGUST 2022

Here is a list of the 
classes, teachers and 
staff for this session

P1a: Ms Sebeston


P1b: Mrs Allen

P2:  Miss Carr


P3/2:  Miss Reilly

P3:  Miss McKenna

P4a: Mrs Dempsey


P4b:  Miss O’Donnell

P5a: Mr Treacy


P5b: Miss Flavin

P6a:  Mrs Dunn


P6b: Mrs O’Donnell and 
Mrs Speirs


P7a: Miss Rooney 

P7b: Mrs Reddoch 


Mrs Carey Spence: nurture 
teacher 

Mrs St George: STEM 
(science, technology and 
maths) teacher 


Mrs Lowe: 3 days support 
for learning and 1 day 
Outdoor learning  


Ms Reid  2 days NCCT and 
music teacher


Mr McComish  NCCT 


Mrs Lowe: Principal teacher

Ms Burns: Depute 
Headteacher

Mrs Mimnagh: Depute 
headteacher  

Hope everyone was able to enjoy the amazing weather during the 
holidays. Whether you were at home in sunny Scotland or enjoying 

time abroad,  we hope you all had a relaxing and very enjoyable 
time.  We are delighted to welcome back all our wonderful 

children especially our lovely new P1 boys and girls. As with every 
new term, there are some periods of settling and getting used to 

new classrooms, teachers and most excitingly, making new friends. 
Each new session is a new start and we hope all the children enjoy 

a very successful year ahead.

Unfortunately I will be unable to start the year with everyone as I 

had an accident on holiday.  I am currently using crutches but 
making good progress so hope to be back at St Ninian’s in the next 
few weeks,  all going well. I will continue to keep in touch and work 
from home whilst Ms Burns and Mrs Mimnagh will be holding the 
fort! We look forward to a busy, successful and happy year ahead 

working in partnership with all our parent/carers and our 
community.  Good luck everyone!

As mentioned before the summer, some of our staff 
went on to new posts or started maternity leave. 

Delighted to announce that Ms Rowan and Ms Baird 
had beautiful, healthy babies and are doing well. We 
also have some new staff this session. We have two 

probationary teachers Miss McKenna and Miss 
O’Donnell. We have a new Support for Learning Worker- Mrs 

Campbell and a new clerical assistant- Ms McGeoch.  We also have 
an additional teacher Miss Brooke. We welcome them all very 

warmly to the St Ninian’s school community. 

We will continue to communicate mostly via email so please ensure 
your emails and of course,  contact details are up to date. Any 

changes over the summer please contact school. A polite reminder 
to continue to make the lunch choices with your child in advance.  
We will be in touch very soon with more information. Thank you 


